
January 16, 2018 

CCPS to Cancel All After-school and Evening Programs  
and Activities on Tuesday, January 16 

 

JONESBORO – Clayton County Public Schools (CCPS) will complete the regular school day schedule 

for Tuesday, January 16, 2018. In light of the Winter Weather Advisory that has been issued for this area 

by the National Weather Service, the district is canceling all after-school and evening programs and 

activities for Tuesday, January 16, 2018. This action is being taken to keep our students and staff safely 

off the roads at a time of wintry conditions. Parents and guardians are encouraged to pick-up their children 

as soon as possible at the end of school today. 

 

The CCPS leadership will continue to monitor information as it relates to present and anticipated weather 

conditions and their impact on the status of the school day for Wednesday, January 17. We will provide 

updates based on the most current data and will issue advisories as appropriate. We encourage all 

stakeholders to monitor the official reporting stations of CCPS, WSB-TV (Channel 2) and 95.5 FM and 

750 AM WSB Radio, the district’s communications platforms and other media outlets. 
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